JUL 238 1996

Van Wert County Hospital

ATTN: Mr. Jon M. See
President

1250 South Washington Street

Van Wert, OH 45891

Gentlemen:

This refers to your application dated June 30, 1986, for an amendment to
Materials License 34-17025-01.

During our July 22, 1986 telephone conversation, you indicated that Van
Wert County Hospital is leased to and operated by a private, non-profit
association. Therefore, the exemption in 170.11(2)(9) of the enclosed
10 CFR 170 does not apply. Accordingly, an amendment fee of $120 is
required for your June 30, 1986 amendment request as specified in
§170.31 (7C), 10 CFR 170. In addition, an amendment fee of $120 is
required for your December 9, 1985 amendment request, which resulted in
the issuance of Amendment No. 08 on January 24, 1986. Payment of the
fees totalling $240 should be made to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission and mailed to my attention at our Washington, D.C. address.

Your application will be processed by the Region 111 Licensing staff
located at 799 Roosevelt Road, Glen Ellyn, I11inois 60137, The fee,
however, is required prior to issuance of the amendment. When
submitting the fee, please refer to CONTROL NUMBER 381644,

Sincerely,

T

Glenda Jackson
License Fee Management Staff
Office of Administration
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